
I've outlined the 3 different fees that go along with participating in our annual Christmas production,
Candy Cane Lane...The Movie! The CCL fees are due Tuesday, November 30th and I have posted your
dancers fees on your parent portal. You can also pay the CCL fees with cash or check at the studio.

1. Costume Fee - Most classes will be renting costumes from the studio. The dancers will be
wearing the costumes in the theater for rehearsals/filming but they will not be keeping them.
For our June show the parents buy the dancers' costumes and they get to keep those
costumes. Typically the June costumes cost between $50-$70 dollars while the CCL costume
rental fee is $10-$25 depending on your dancer class's costume.

2. Theater Fee - There is a theater fee of $20 per dancer. This will help cover some of the cost of
renting out the theater and hiring theater staff to run lighting and music. Normally this fee is
covered by ticket sales.

3. Flash Drive Fee - Each family will pay $25 for a flash drive with the entire show on it. This will
help cover the cost of filming, editing and part of the theater.

*All CCL fees are mandatory in order for your dancer to participate in the show. We calculated
these fees based on what we believe our expenses will be.*

https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/jr3.0/ParentPortal/Login?orgID=541397

